Year 2 Summer 2 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed your half term break. We can't quite believe that this is the final half term of this academic year and the final half term of infant school for your children. However, we will make sure it's a great one!

Our topic this half term is called 'Summer Fun' and within this topic we will learn about seasides in the past and seasides today. As part of this topic we will be going on a school trip on Wednesday 9th July to the beach which we know the children are already very excited about. We will also be spending time completing transition activities to support the children with their imminent move to the junior school.

As always, if you ever have any questions or concerns about anything, please let us know.

Our Curriculum

English: Adventure Story writing and

Seaside Poetry

Maths: Position & direction, statistics and

solving problems

Geography: Seasides - physical and human

features

History: Seasides in the past

Science: Plants

RE: People Jesus Met

Art: Printing and Collage

PE: Team Games and Athletics

PSHE: Growing and Changing

ICT: Effective searching/Creating pictures

Music: Pulse and Rhythm/Singing

The children will also have phonics, handwriting and SPAG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) lessons.

Home Challenge

Our next home challenge is to create a seaside-themed piece of art/craft. You can use whatever you like to make it and can be as creative as you like. It could be a painting or a collage or a shoe box project or a paper plate craft or a 3D sculpture or a beach scene made out of playdough or whatever you would like it to be.

Home challenges are optional, but children who complete them will receive 5 dojo points and a certificate.

Your artwork can be brought in any time before the end of term. We look forward to seeing them.

